
 

March 4, 2022, eBudde email 

 

Dear Troop Product Managers,  
 
As we mentioned in this week’s call, we were told that Samoas would be shipping 
out sometime the week of March 14 at the earliest. Please note that this could 
mean the end of that week, so we are hopeful that we will get the Samoas the 
week of March 21, but it could be as late as the last week of March.  
 
We understand that some troops planned to only participate in cookie booths 
early in the sale and will no longer want Samoas in late March. 
 
This form has been sent to all Troop Product Managers about your outstanding 
Samoas, and whether you wish to receive your order as originally planned, or if 
you want to cancel or revise your order.  
 
If we do not hear back from you, your troop will be receiving the Samoas as 
ordered. 
 
Please remember that you may need at least a partial order to complete girls’ Goal 
Getter orders. 
 
We are also sending a new FAQ to all Troop Product Managers, Troop Leaders, 
SUPPRS, and Service Unit Managers, with information about our cookie updates. 
We have been asked if troops are allowed to have booths with only Samoas 
toward the end of the sale. This is a great idea, and can allow for some creativity. 
 
https://girlscoutsusa.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cu7K1qFq3kMtA9g  
 

https://girlscoutsusa.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cu7K1qFq3kMtA9g

